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Eddington Elementary School Parents Page is on
Facebook! Click the logo to visit & follow our page for

school updates and info. 

RSU #63 Sponsor-A-Child
Christmas is close at hand, and in these hard economic times, many
families are struggling to make ends meet. If you are in need of help

for making Christmas brighter for your little ones, please call the
school office and let us know (843-6010).

We have MANY lost and found items. If you would like to take
a look to see if any of the items belong to your child, please

let the office know.

Dismissal: Please notify the office and your child’s teacher of any
dismissal changes before 2:00pm (except in cases of emergencies). 

This helps us get everyone home safely!

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements

We had so much fun celebrating the upcoming 
Thanksgiving holiday!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550292962640
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November 17, 2023

From all of us here at the Eddington School, we would like to wish all our families a
happy and healthy Thanksgiving. Use this time to relax with your family and friends
and enjoy quality time at home. As a reminder, Monday - Friday (November 20 - 24),
there is no school for students.

When we return on Monday, November 27, the Eddington School will travel to the
Holden School to watch a play by the Frogtown Puppets. We watched this last year, and
it was terrific. We look forward to seeing what they do this year.

December 8 will be an early release day at 12:00 noon for students, as teachers will use
the afternoon to prepare progress reports for the first trimester.

As I have shared before, this is my favorite time of year. I have much to be thankful for.
I am grateful for the outstanding staff that I get to work with every day. I am thankful
for the families that allow us to work with their children daily at the Eddington School.
Most importantly, I am thankful for the students and their hard work in making the
Eddington School the place it is today. We are fortunate to have the best students in the
area and look forward to seeing them grow. Have a great break, everyone!

Keep practicing those math facts and read to your child each night!!!

Mr. Baker

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                       The Word of the Week is: Salley
HOME

Principal's Corner Newsletter Incentive

https://forms.gle/CAzNFSAdXjfiN6yr6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjnFcsFxkukx0qnEcB2pyuxJJ8BY_B49wQ7OrDoYN01lDg0A/viewform?usp=sf_link
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DECemberDECember
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VACATION - NO SCHOOL - ALL WEEK

School Board
Mtg. @ Holbrook

6:30 pm

Chris Greeley
Day of Service

PTG Fundraiser 
at Miguel’s in

Bangor
4:00-9:00 pm

29 30

29 30

Early
Release at
12:00 noon

VACATION - NO SCHOOL - ALL WEEK

Picture 
Re-Take Day

Winter 
Concert 
2:00 p.m.
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George Roberts
Nixon Storey
Shayla Pray
Lillian Stout
Casandra Marek-Adams
Leo MacDonald

Nov. 2
Nov. 2
Nov. 3
Nov. 5
Nov. 6
Nov. 15

Kindergarten
Kindergarten

1st Grade
Kindergarten

1st Grade
1st Grade



GOLD SLIPSGOLD SLIPSGOLD SLIPS

This week's newsletter incentive winner is Aubrey Nadeau from 
Mrs. Linscott’s class!

NEWSLETTER INCENTIVENEWSLETTER INCENTIVENEWSLETTER INCENTIVE

Don't forget to click the incentive link in the Principal's Corner to enter!
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Carter Aleksiewicz
Cayson Boyd

Hudson Bryner
Madison Cangelosi

Mackenzie Cangelosi
Claire Cassidy
Alexa Davis

Addison DeFlaminis
Griffin Deprey
Oliver Farricker

Lucy Foster

Nathan Greer
Harper Grenier
Amelia Hallett

Fae Hayes
Harper Hayes

Lucy Laverdiere
Kohlson Lockhart
Rory Maniscalco
Mason Oborn

Corinna Oulette
Tanner Perry

Shayla Pray
Cole Robinson
Gavin Rogers

Jordy Somasundrea
Nico Somasundrea

Lillian Stout
Zoey Vilasuso

Maverick Wyman



EAGLET WINNERSEAGLET WINNERSEAGLET WINNERS
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Mrs. Alley’s Class
 Harper Smith

Mrs. DeRoche’s Class
 Olive Sekera-Andersen

Mrs. Linscott’s Class
Lillian Stout 

Mrs. Blake’s Class
 Peyton Lowery

Miss Geiser’s Class
 Corinna Ouellette

Mrs. Perry’s Class
Leo MacDonald 



    
CURRICULUM CORNER

Welcome to the Curriculum Corner,
  
Please take a few minutes to fill out this District Evaluation This is an anonymous survey unless you put your name at the end. I have only
received 3 responses and would love more. 

The teachers and I are working on a new assessment system for literacy in our district. We are focusing on assessments that allow us to
measure progress in all the major areas of literacy: Phonics, Phonemic Awareness, Vocabulary, Fluency and Comprehension. 

The State of Maine has a Literacy for ME plan. Here is a link to some valuable information: Literacy Resources Guide for Parents and
Community. Listing of online links to literacy-related organizations at the state and national level. Through these organizations, a variety of
literacy related information and resources can be obtained. 

Thank you!
Tina Dumond
Director of Curriculum and Instruction
Gifted and Talented Administrator
McKinney-Vento Liaison
RSU #63
kdumond@rsu63.org (207)843-7769 ext.129

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSh-3qjBSLUKpdlanQ76oFd8KP_NoUTNXdWpp7J_7ZLIy5ZQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.maine.gov/doe/learning/content/ela/initiatives/literacyforme/resources/LRG
https://www.maine.gov/doe/learning/content/ela/initiatives/literacyforme/resources/LRG
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Kindergarten

Eddington School
843-6010

Contact Information

Pre-k 1st grade
Visit your classroom's family webpage!

Staff Emails
Front Office
Mrs. Smith: kjsmith@rsu63.org
Mr. Baker: tbaker@rsu63.org
Nurse Bickford: dbickford@rsu63.org

Classroom Teachers
Pre-K:
Ms. Leland:  aleland@rsu63.org

Kindergarten:
Mrs. Alley:  jalley@rsu63.org
Mrs. DeRoche:  bderoche@rsu63.org
Ms. Linscott:  klinscott@rsu63.org

First Grade:
Mrs. Blake:  sblake@rsu63.org
Miss Geiser:  jgeiser@rsu63.org
Mrs. Perry:  aperry@rsu63.org

Additional Services
Mrs. Haines:  vhaines@rsu63.org
Speech Therapy: ssalley@rsu63.org
Occupational Therapy:  hfoster@rsu63.org
Literacy Intervention:  astickle@rsu63.org

Specialists
Art:  hallen@rsu63.org
PE:  msagehorn@rsu63.org
Music:  sholsapple@rsu63.org
Spanish:  mnorris@rsu63.org
Library:  ablais@rsu63.org
School Counselor:  lmoulton@rsu63.org


